
LRC NEWSLETTER 
 

 
 

 
ISSUE #30 

JUNE & JULY 
 2023 

 
 

 

Thank you All Star Gaming Centre and OLG for supporting LaSalle Rowing Club  

to help grow and sustain the Junior and Para Rowing programs. 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please extend a warm welcome to our newest LTR graduates  

THANK YOU FOR JOINING THE LASALLE ROWING CLUB! 

 

 Sam G, Felicia P, Eden R, Sabrina M 
 

After 46 years Sandwich Secondary School 

was represented once again at the 

Canadian Secondary School Regatta. 

Sandwich was represented in the following 

events; 
 

Women’s Sr 4x 11th 

Sam G, Felicia P, Eden R, Sabrina M 
 

 

Women’s Sr Lgwt 1x 12th   Women’s Sr 1x 16th 

Felicia P                               Sabrina M 
 

 

Women’s 2x 19th 

Eden R, Sam G 

 

 

Let me introduce to you the newest member of our fleet. 

“UnsinkABLE”. (Note the uppercase letters - “U ABLE” 

Named by our pararowers, this new single will enhance 

our para program allowing members (PR1, PR2 or PR3 ) to 

either use a sliding seat or fixed seat to take to the water. 

Thank you to our coaches Sue and Stacey TM and to our 

fundraisers, to continue to allow our club to reach more 

people. Bingo funds made the purchase of theis boat 

possible.  Thank you to OLG and All Star Gaming Centre for 

continued support. 
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CSSRA Regatta June 4, 2023  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The LRC Annual Banquet is coming 

up in November. Committee 

members are needed to help plan 

and organize this celebration. This 

is a great opportunity to get 

involved with the club without too 

much commitment. Please see 

Veronica to discuss what’s 

involved. ALL members, parents 

and volunteers are encouraged to 

participate. 

 

 

LaSalle Strawberry Parade Float June 10 

Thank you to our members for decorating and organizing the 

LRC’s entry. Pictured from left to right are a few of the 

volunteers; Ashley, Tonya, Jackie & Mikayla 

Congratulations to 

Doug Diet who is 

now a licensed RCA 

umpire. Doug is 

now eligible to 

umpire in any 

position at 

regattas in Canada 
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Thank you to the volunteers and sponsors that made the LRC 3rd 

Annual Golf Tournament extremely successful with net profits over 

$8700. Please think of our sponsors when considering your purchases. 
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